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RESCISSION OF COVERAGE UNDER WAIVER OF WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS FOR SMALL FOOD PROCESSORS, WINERIES, AND RELATED 
AGRICULTURAL PROCESSORS WITHIN THE CENTRAL VALLEY REGION, 
MARTINEZ RANCHES, SOLANO COUNTY

On 02 August 2022, the Executive Officer of the Central Valley Regional Water Quality 
Control Board (Central Valley Water Board) issued a Notice of Applicability granting 
coverage under the Waiver of Waste Discharge Requirements for Small Food 
Processors, Wineries, and Related Agricultural Processors within the Central Valley 
Region (Waiver R5-2020-0002) to Martinez Ranches in Solano County. 

The Central Valley Water Board received a Notice of Termination on 26 December 2023 
stating that the walnut huller was sold and then dismantled and removed. Because 
there is no longer on-site hulling or processing, enrollment under the Waiver is no 
longer needed. Based on that information, coverage under R5-2020-0002-0094 is 
hereby rescinded. 

If you have any questions, please contact Scott Armstrong at 
sarmstrong@waterboards.ca.gov. 

for Patrick Pulupa 
Executive Officer

cc:  Trey Strickland, Solano County Environmental Health Dept, Fairfield           
Kenny Croyle, Central Valley Water Board, Rancho Cordova
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